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Be Responsible
. The Year 3 and Year 4 Girls Football Team were extremely responsbile

when representing the school and showed excellent sportsmanship. 
 

Be Resilient
Eagles showed great resilience on their 2 night residential

and were superbly behaved. Well done Eagles!

Welcome

Last week we had a wonderful week of learning opportunities and experiences at Hemblington.
Eagles had a fabulous time on their residential, having a go at lots of new activities and made lots
of memories with their friends! They also had their Mystery Trip which we eventually found out

was to Eaton Vale! Thank you to the staff for organising these opportunities and for
accompanying the children. Also, thank you to the Friends of Hemblington for organising the

Leavers’ Hoodies and enabling the Mystery Trip!
Our Year 3 and Year 4 Girls Football Team took part in a tournament at The Nest. The team have
made so much progress since our first outing there and finished runners up in their group, winning

2 out of 3 games! A fabulous achievement, especially in the heat! 
We welcomed Dance teacher Laura Hogger to school and the children loved learning an Olympic

themed dance routine! 
As the end of term approaches we have another busy week coming up! Cygnets and Robins are

visiting Hemblington Church, Kingfishers are going to Congo Rapids and Swans are off to How Hill
for a day! In addition we have Sports Day on Thursday and the Summer BBQ on Friday evening!

Be Respectful
The Dance teacher commented on how polite and respectful

our pupils were when learning their dance routine! 

Be Ready
Children have been eagerly practising so they are ready for

Sports Day!
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Year 6 Mystery Trip

Dance Workshop



 

Fantastic Learning

Hemblington Path to Paris 2024!
This academic year, as a school we have tried 
33 out of 45 Olympic Sports! This is amazing!!

We are going to see if we can have a go at some more Sports over the
remaining few weeks this term!

Still left to try...Canoeing and Rowing!

Did you know?
206 different countries will take part in the Paris Olympics 2024!



 

REMINDERS

School Tuck Shop
For children in Year 3,4,5 and 6 the Tuck Shop will be available daily, selling apples, bananas or
raisins for 50p each. Year 6 pupils will be running this outside next to the equipment shed. 

School Lunches
The menu for after half term is now on the school website. Orders must be placed (or
cancelled) via Arbor Parent Portal by 8 am on the day 

School Uniform
Pupils are expected to wear a royal blue sweatshirt with the school logo, white polo shirt, black
or grey trousers, shorts or skirt with grey or white tights or socks and plain black, flat shoes
with a good sole grip. Blue and white gingham dresses are also permitted. Your child’s teacher
will confirm when the class are learning PE and on these days children are expected to attend
in their house colour t-shirt, black shorts, dark colour trainers, black, grey or white socks and
the navy school logo sweatshirt or black, navy or grey tracksuit. Please note all clothing must
be plain or showing the school logo. For health and safety reasons, hair longer than shoulder
length should be tied back at all times in school. 

School Day
The site opens at 8.30 am and the doors at 8.35 am. The gates close at 8.45 am as this is
registration. Any child arriving after 8.45 am will need to enter by the main office. In the
afternoon the gates open at 3.05 pm ready for Reception to be collected at 3.10 pm and Year
1-6 at 3.15 pm. 

White Rose App
Within school, we use White Rose Maths and they have released a free app called ‘1-Minute
Maths’ to help children to practise at home. The app is aimed at children in Reception and Key
Stage 1 so if you have children in those year groups please download the app and encourage
your child to have a go!

Parking
Parents and carers are reminded to be considerate of local residents at the start and end of
the school day. Please use Heathlands or the Tamarind for parking before and after school.

Clubs
Clubs will be on offer after half term: Monday - gardening or art and Tuesday, Thursday and
Friday Premier Sports. For gardening and art, please sign your child up using the Arbor Parent
Portal. Please click this link for a list of Athletics Clubs in Norfolk.

https://www.hemblingtonprimaryschool.org.uk/parents/school-meals-2/
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Guide for parents worried about Neurodiversity Differences/Additional Needs
This NHS guide (on the SEND page of the school website) signposts families to resources and
services to support you on your journey as well as useful information about training, EHCPs and
help with sleep and mental health difficulties. Please reach out to these services for help.

Hedgehogs - Breakfast and After School Club
Breakfast club sessions run from 7:30am to 8:35 am and cost £6. A choice of cereals and
toast are available. After school sessions run from 3:20pm to 6:00pm and cost £12. All
children are provided with a school snack pack. Sessions currently take place in the Owlery. To
book a session please email: head-ds@yare-edu.org.uk

Lost Property
Please name all items of clothing so it can be returned to pupils. Unnamed items will be kept in
the box by the corridor down to the hall.

Sun Safety
Now the weather is s warmer the children are encouraged to wear sunhats and sun cream for
outside play and must bring their water bottles to school.

https://www.dussindaleprimary.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/12/FamilySupportQuickReferNorfolk_MH_LD_04122024.pdf


DIARY DATES

Monday 1st and Tuesday 2nd July - Year 6 transition days to Acle
Monday 1st July - Cygnets and Robins educational visit to Hemblington Church
Tuesday 2nd July - Kingfishers to Congo Rapids
Wednesday 3rd July - SEND transition afternoon to TSAHS
Thursday 4th July - SPORTS DAY! All day!!
Friday 5th July - Swans educational visit 
Friday 5th July - Year 5 to fun Olympics event at TSAHS
Friday 5th July - Friends Summer BBQ
Monday 8th July - Robins to Time and Tide Museum 
Monday 8th July - Friends meeting 8 pm tbc
Tuesday 9th July - Parent Forum 8.45 - 9.45 am - rescheduled
Tuesday 9th July - Year 6 production 2 pm 
Wednesday 10th July - Transition Day
Wednesday 10th July - School Reports to parents
Thursday 11th and Friday 12th July - Year 6 transition day to Thorpe St. Andrew High School 
Friday 12th July - Friends ‘Dress down day - summer theme
Monday 15th July - Bikeability Years 5 and 6 
Tuesday 16th July - Music concert 9 am 
Tuesday 16th July - Bikeability Years 5 and 6 
Wednesday 17th July - Bikeability Years 5 and 6 
Thursday 18th July - Bikeability Years 5 and 6 
Friday 19th July - 2 pm Year 6 Leavers Assembly 
Friday 19th July - Last day of term
Monday 22nd July - Tuesday 3rd September - School Holidays
Wednesday 4th September - First day of 
autumn term for Year 1 - 6
Monday 9th - Thursday 12th September - Reception attend in groups
Wednesday 11th September -
Swan Class educational visit 
to Pizza Express
Friday 13th September - 
Reception attend full time
Tuesday 24th September - 
NHS Flu Vaccinations
12 - 3.15 pm


